



Captain: Leigh Maydew
The Wesley Centre, Spring Head,
Wednesbury, WS10 9AD
(Tel) 07947 657551
(Email) 2wednesbury@boys-brigade.org.uk
1 2ndWednesburyBoysBrigade

Dear Parents/Guardians,

November Newsletter

Friday 28th October

Due to Half Term there will be no Boys' Brigade.

Friday 4th November

Remembrance Evening. All sections will be meeting together 1830-2000 to look at the theme of Remembrance, please send along a coat as we may well be popping outside.

Saturday 5th November

Company and Seniors will be selling poppies in support of The Royal British Legion. Darren will provide fuller information and timings.

Sunday 6th November

Dedication of Wednesbury War Memorial in advance of Remembrance Weekend, the service will commence at 2000 and Band members are asked to attend. Darren will give fuller timings to the band members.

Friday 11th November

Uniformed Bonfire Evening at Woods Methodist Church letters and return slips were previously issued regarding this.

Saturday 12th November

Last year of Juniors (School Year 6) and above are invited to the Remembrance Service at Wood Green Cemetery starting at 0930. Please meet at the rear gates of the cemetery (Brunswick Park Road) at 0915 in full uniform. After the service we will move on to poppy selling. Members will be back at Wednesbury Royal British Legion at approx. 1400 for collection.

Sunday 13th November

Remembrance Sunday Events. Members should meet at 1015 at Wednesbury Royal British Legion in full uniform, and don't forget to put a base layer underneath uniform to stay warm, coats will only be worn in the event of rain. The Parade will march off at approx. 1040 ready for the silence and service at 1100. Normally everything is concluded at around 1200 and



members can be collected then, again from Wednesbury Royal British Legion. Band Members will meet earlier and this will be advised.

Saturday 26th November

The annual Church Christmas Fayre will take place at The Wesley Centre 1000-1300; there will be a whole host of stalls along with some delightful bacon sandwiches and jacket potatoes (depending on what time you come). We have been asked to run a chocolate tombola and so would appreciate donations of chocolate to be brought in during November. Company and Seniors are asked to help on the day if possible.

Express and Star Cash for Your Community

The Express and Star Cash for your Community vouchers finish on 22nd October, please return the vouchers on 4th October **at the latest** as we need to return them to the Express and Star by the following week.